
June 16, 2022

Mr. Don Rea, PGA

Secretary, PGA of America

1916 PGA Parkway

Frisco, Texas 75033

Dear Secretary Rea,

On behalf of the 1,500 Members and associates of the North Florida Section, we are

pleased to offer a letter of support for Mr. Nathan Charnes, PGA as a candidate for

the office of the Secretary of The PGA of America.

North Florida is extending our support for Nathan because we believe in his

leadership and vision for the PGA of America. Nathan has demonstrated he is

prepared and has articulated ideas that fit the needs and wants of the NFPGA and its

Members. Furthermore, we believe Nathan understands what the individual

members are going through and will always have their best interests at heart.

Bottom line, we think Nathan is the right candidate to promote the association’s

goals and lead us in the future.

The North Florida Section respectfully thanks all three candidates for their passion

and willingness to serve the 29,000 PGA Members unselfishly.

Respectfully,

Kevin Paschall, PGA

President

North Florida Section

CC: Nathan Charnes, PGA

Tom Brawley, Senior Director Membership and Governance


